TUMUT PARISH HOUSE



Capper Street Tumut 2720 18th February 2021

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 3 students,

This year our **Tumut Catholic Parish Reconciliation Programme** is in Term One and is Parish/Parent based. We are asking for your commitment and co-operation, to make these preparation meetings and Sacrament a meaningful and happy occasion for you and your children.

The dates and times for the Sacrament of Reconciliation are:

Parent/child registration meeting: Thursday 10th March: 5:30-6pm

Parent/child preparation meeting 1: Saturday 12th March: 5:30-6pm

Parent/child preparation meeting 2: Saturday 19th March: 5:30-6pm

Reconciliation Retreat: Thursday 24th March 9am-1pm

Sacrament of Reconciliation Thursday 31st March (Times slots to be confirmed)

At the first meeting Fr George will speak with you and your child about the significance and relevance of this Sacrament. Please bring a copy of your child's baptismal certificate to the first meeting.

We also ask for a financial contribution towards the purchase of medals and certificates, please bring this with you in an envelope with your child's name on the front.

If you have any further questions or need clarification on this information, please contact Father George at the Parish House.

Father George (6947 4599)